
 

Wakefield, New Hampshire 

Heritage Commission 

June 16, 2017, 4:00 PM 

 

 

Members in Attendance: 

Pam Wiggin, Chairperson 

Phil Twombley, Connie Twombley Selectmans Rep, Annette Perry, Snookey Shea, Rick Poore 

 

1. Pledge: 

The meeting was opened at 4PM with the Pledge to the Flag. 

 

2. Open Bids: 

Northern New England Field Services, LLC from Colebrook, NH, submitted a bid to erect the B&M 

water tower for $73,145, with a deposit of $22,000 upon signing. 

 

Target New England from Alton, NH, submitted a bid to erect the B&M water tower for $54,760. 

 Target New England from Alton, NH, submitted a bid to replace the blacksmith roof for $12,340. 

 Target New England from Alton, NH, submitted a bid to build the forge and chimney at the blacksmith 

shop for $18,675. 

 

Connie made a motion that the chairperson contact each bidder and get more detailed information 

before the commission makes any decision. Annette seconded. Motion carried. 

 

3. Spinney Meeting House: 

The piano at Spinney Meeting House is not able to be repaired and will be taken apart and scrapped. 

The organ is in good condition. Phil made a motion to have Lance McClaine  repair the organ for 

$400.00. Connie seconded. Motion carried. 

 

4. Phone: 

There was some discussion about keeping the phone for commission use. The consensus was that 

we did not need a phone.  Phil made a motion to cancel the commission phone and just use the web 

site. Connie seconded. Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
5. East Wakefield School: 

The Wakefield Selectmen voted to turn over the East Wakefield School to the Wakefield Heritage 

Commission to manage. The plan is to turn the one room school, which was built in 1906, into a 

school museum. The heritage commission is currently looking for a teacher’s desk and student desk 

sets. The seats must have a round base. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 PM. 

 Respectfully Submitted: 

Philip Twombley 


